
 

 

 

 

 

Tower Hamlets Virtual School Newsletters 

2020-2021 

Find out more about our events, services and specialist 

teacher advice for children, young people, carers and 

schools. A newsletter is available every half term. If you 

would like to contribute, please contact us. @ 

vsinfo@towerhamlets.gov.uk  

 

Newsletters 

Autumn 2020 Issue 1 

Autumn 2020 Issue 2 

Spring 2021 Issue 1 

Spring 2021 Issue 2 

Summer 2021 Issue 1  

Summer Autumn 2021 Issue 1 

Autumn 2021 Issue 2 
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https://virtualschool.towerhamlets.gov.uk/Document-library/Spring-2-2021-Newsletter-Final.pdf
https://virtualschool.towerhamlets.gov.uk/Document-library/Summer-1-2021-Newsletter-FINAL-1.pdf
https://virtualschool.towerhamlets.gov.uk/Document-library/Summer-Autumn-2021-Newsletter-FINAL-3-PDF.pdf
https://virtualschool.towerhamlets.gov.uk/Document-library/Autumn-2-2021-Newsletter-Final-DCR-ATH-HMU.pdf

